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From: Katherine Paterson
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Renaming of McMillian
Date: Sunday, 8 April 2018 12:35:56 PM

Good afternoon, whilst I agree that McMillian’s name should no longer be used for the electorate, I disagree
with the choice of Monash. This name is associated with Monash University, The city of Monash and Monash
freeway, all of which are located approximately 100kms from the seat. The use of this name would cause
confusion. It would be more fitting to choose an indigenous name.
Katherine Paterson

Sent from my iPhone




